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Lay Ministry Institute….Report for Synod Assembly 2022 

 

Greetings to all for our 2022 Upper Susquehanna Synod Assembly 

Together let us journey towards God’s love and Grace and may we live in his abundance! 

 

The Lay Ministry Institute is in the process of changing, redeveloping and going forward with 

plans for starting a new class for Authorized Lay Worship Leaders.  We as a Board feel the need 

to educate and prepare more, and new leaders who can step forward and help serve the 

congregations of this Synod. 

 

As candidates share their gifts of faith, we pledge to educate and prepare them to lead Sunday 

worship services across the Synod.  

 

We are now seeking people who people who feel called to serve the church by engaging in 

further education with Biblical studies, the history of the church and worship leadership; and, 

after completion of the requirements, to commit to serve the church faithfully.  Those who feel 

the call of Jesus Christ’s Church, and who have the support of their pastor and congregation, can 

fill out the online application, which is located on our synod website (www.uss-elca.org).  Once 

the application is submitted, candidates will be contacted to schedule a meeting with members of 

the board for an entrance interview.  Included in this report is a 10-Step document that briefly 

outlines the process for becoming an Authorized Lay Worship Leader from start to finish. 

 

The Lay Ministry Institute will be undergoing more changes as the year progresses.  We are 

coordinating our program with those of the Allegheny and Northwest PA Synods, who are also 

in the process of restructuring their lay worship leader programs. 

 

Our joint classes will take place on Zoom so students have easier access to the classes.  We also 

plan to have continuing education classes available for existing ALWLs or for anyone who 

would enjoy learning more about the Bible, the Church, and God’s call to mission. 

 

Information on the classes and how you can sign up for them will be coming in the near future. 

Check your USS Ark regularly for updates! 

 

You can also check with any Board member for updates. 
 

Board Members: 

Bishop Collins    SAM Jim Girven  

ALWL Harry Deitz   ALWL Wendy Davis 

SAM Diane Booth Bubb  ALWL Lowell Leitzel  

Rev. Gretchen Johansson  Vicar Mindy Bartholomew 

ALWL Mark Giesen   ALWL Donna Batschelet 

ALWL Barbara Horn   Rev. Curt Wingert 

http://www.uss-elca.org/
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